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The Secretary,

LONDON.

Dear Sir,

we enclose herewith a letter received from
Mecsre, Harlend & Wolff Ltd., respecting the Wotor Tanker
vard No.10l4 they are to build for the Angle-Saxon
Petroleum CoO.

The plans in ocuestion are being forwarded under
gepsrate cover, and we are informed by the Builders that
these embody all the amendments made to the plana approved
for the sister vessels Nos. 1008G and 1009G.

We are, Dear Sir,

vours faithfally,

The Surveyors,
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